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          3rd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

8th Feb   - Stem Science Yr 6, please be at school for 8.40am prompt. 

13th – 17th Feb  - Half Term 

21st Feb   - School Dentist Yr 6 only 

21st Feb   - Parents Evening 

23rd Feb  - Parents Evening 

2nd March   - World Book Day 

17th March   - Red Nose Day, Comic Relief 

31st March    - Easter Service in the church at 2.30pm  

3rd – 17th April   - Easter Holidays 

18th April  - Children return to school 

 

 

Attendance this week  

                                               
 

Caterpillar Class         Butterfly Class  Firefly Class  Dragonfly Class 

 

        98.18%               95.71%                            93.00%            95.56% 

 

Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for having the best attendance figures this week.  

 
Parents Evening 
Parents Evening is taking place on Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd February, appointments will be 
available to book through Pupil Asset next week. If you have any problems with this, please contact 
the office. 
 
Parking 
We are getting a number of parents parking in the school car park, this is for staff use only, unless 
you have been given permission by Mrs Disney to use it.  
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Kids Club 
Matt has been coming into the school on alternate Tuesday’s at lunchtime to do fun activities with 
the children, it is entirely up to the children if they wish to participate in this. Those children who 
have taken part have really enjoyed it, please see some quotes below, which the children have 
written. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Strike Action 
Thank you for your support and understanding during Wednesday’s strike. 
 
Celebrating Pupil’s Success 
Caterpillar Class 

                              
 
                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I like the 

singing and 

dancing! 

I like the games we 

play. 

I love the 

‘real, not 

real’ game. 

I love the 

dancing. 
We play 

great games 

which are 

lots of fun! 
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Butterfly Class 
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Firefly Class 
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Dragonfly Class 
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Kind Regards 
Mrs Sarah Disney 
Executive Head Teacher 
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